NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET

SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

OF MARSHALL COUNTY
You are hereby notified that a public hearing will be held on the annual budget for the Solid Waste Management Commission of Marshall County on the 16th day of May 2023 at 5:30 o’clock P.M. at the Marshall County Landfill Scale House, 2313 Marshalltown BLVD, Marshalltown, Iowa. All members of the public are invited to attend and may make statements about the annual budget. In addition, comments may be submitted in writing at that time, or before and said comments shall be made a part of the public record concerning this hearing. A copy of the annual budget may be reviewed at the office of the Solid Waste Management Commission of Marshall County at 2313 Marshalltown Boulevard, Marshalltown, Iowa.

                                      SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

                                      OF MARSHALL COUNTY

                                                   By: ________________________________

                                                            Don Ballalatak, Manager
                                                            2313 Marshalltown Boulevard





P.O. Box 217

                                                            Marshalltown, Ia. 50158

                                                            641-752-0646

